
Were you affected by recent
Severe Storms in Eastern Texas?

SBP
can

help!

We provide FREE support throughout the
application and appeals process. A skilled
associate will guide you through the
process and file the appeal on your behalf. 

If you were affected by Severe Storms and Flooding events from
April 26, 2024 - today and live in qualified counties*, APPLY to
FEMA for assistance. If you receive a denial letter or low award
amount, APPEAL! You may still be eligible for additional
assistance.

* Qualified Counties of Residence: Harris, Liberty, Montgomery,
Polk, San Jacinto, Trinity, Walker

You need help applying to FEMA - or - you applied for FEMA
assistance and received an initial award or response letter.
You occupied the home at the time of the disaster.

Contact us if:

1 (800) 276-9511

Three ways to connect with our nonprofit support team
for FREE assistance:

FEMAHELP@SBPUSA.ORG

SBPUSA.ORG/GETHELP

mailto:femahelp@sbpusa.org
mailto:femahelp@sbpusa.org

